
Dear Knife Enthusiasts,

In November 2017, the Canadian International Trade Tribunal (CITT) upheld a decision by the Canadian 
Border Services (CBSA) that classified many folding knives as prohibited weapons. This decision prohibits 
the import of many folding knives into Canada, even though they are still legal to possess and sell 
within Canada. Details about the ruling are below:

Our Efforts
We at House of Knives have been working with the American Knife & Tool Institute since mid-January, 
and actively working with different levels of government and organizations on both sides of the border 
to bring a quick resolution to this situation. Currently, we continue to sell a great selection of your 
favorite brands in store and online without interruption.

What Individual Canadians Can Do
1. Sign the online petition:

https://petitions.ourcommons.ca/en/Petition/Sign/e-1552

2. Email your Member of Parliament to voice your concerns.
Find your MP by postal code: https://www.ourcommons.ca/Parliamentarians/en/members

What Businesses and the Knife Community Can Do
If you’re a business or organization that sells, buys, or uses knives daily, you can fill out the Team North 
America Knife Coalition Form to show your support: https://goo.gl/forms/zWAyGzRaT4TjxQy22

We’ll keep you informed and assure you that your information will be secure.

Thank you for your support,
House of Knives

Customs Notice 18-01
http://www.cbsa-asfc.gc.ca/publications/cn-ad/cn18-01-eng.html

Full details on the CITT decision: AP-2017-012

http://www.citt.gc.ca/en/node/8176
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